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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Metz, Renee
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 8:46 AM
To: Wiggs, Travis C
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N
Subject: RE: Periodic Review and Expiration of Existing Rules Reports-August 2024 RRC Meeting

Good morning. 
 
Thank you for your email.  The information is appreciated. 
 
I am unaware of anyone else who will be attending the meeting on August 28, but will certainly inform you if this 
changes. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything further from me. 
 
Kind regards, 

Renee C. Metz 
Assistant General Counsel 
NC Alcoholic Beverage Control Commission 
  
Phone: (919) 948-7919 
Email:  renee.metz@abc.nc.gov 
  
Mail:  4307 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC  27699-4307 
Location:  400 East Tryon Road, Raleigh, NC  27610 
  
Disclaimer:  I represent the NC ABC Commission and any information provided in this email is not legal advice and should not be 
relied upon as legal advice.  I can only provide you with information about alcoholic beverage control laws. You should consult your 
own attorney for advice.  
  
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties pursuant to 
Chapter 132 of the NC General Statutes. 

  

  

From: Wiggs, Travis C <travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 2:57 PM 
To: Metz, Renee <renee.metz@abc.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: Periodic Review and Expiration of Existing Rules Reports-August 2024 RRC Meeting 
 
Good afternoon, 
  
I am the attorney who reviewed your agency’s periodic review report. The RRC will formally review the report at its 
meeting on Wednesday, August 28, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will be a hybrid of in-person and WebEx 
attendance, and an evite should be sent to you as we get close to the meeting, or you are welcome to attend in-person. 
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If there are any other representatives from your agency who want to attend virtually, please let me know prior to the 
meeting, and we will get evites out to them as well.  
 
I have attached the report and I plan to recommend that the RRC adopt it. Let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Thanks, 
 
 
Travis C. Wiggs 
Rules Review Commission Counsel 
OƯice of Administrative Hearings 
Telephone: 984-236-1929 
Email: travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov 
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 


